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 Clare Dawkins OBJ2016/5181/P 10/11/2016  20:52:41 As a resident of 7 Spring Place I am extremely concerned about the height of this proposed 

development. Whilst I appreciate that the site needs to be redeveloped, I can see no reason why this 

requires an additional four storeys which will have a sharply detrimental effect on the quality of life of 

those who live in neighbouring buildings. The proposed building will block off a large amount of 

natural light to the residents of 7 Spring Place and this will likely be further exacerbated by the 

harshness of the proposed building materials.
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